
Statement on Hall v. Johnson & Johnson 

December 30th, 2023 – Attributable to Erik Haas, Worldwide Vice President of Litigation, Johnson & 

Johnson:  

We respectfully disagree with and intend to appeal the decision granting class status. Plaintiffs’ claims 

are premised on articles republishing the mass tort plaintiff bar’s unproven and disputed allegations, 

which are insufficient to sustain a securities class action.  Johnson & Johnson made truthful and fulsome 

statements regarding the safety of its talc powder products and will continue to vigorously litigate cases 

that challenge those statements. 


